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SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK         
Today  Regular 
Tuesday Regular 
Wednesday Block 
Thursday Block  
Friday  Regular                                
 
 
SENIORS 
¢ PARKING PERMITS – Please be sure to apply for and/or pick up your 2005-2006 parking permits by Friday, 9/16. 
Students will not be allowed on campus without a permit. Remember to obey the speed limit! Don’t risk being ticketed! 
 

 
¢  ONLY SENIORS WITH PERMITS ARE ALLOWED TO PARK ON CAMPUS AT THIS TIME!  ¡ 

 
ALL STUDENTS 
LUNCH TICKETS – If you had lunch tickets last year, please see Mrs. Kraushaar in the Principal’s Office to pick up your 
new tickets. You MUST fill out a new application in order to receive additional lunch tickets. 
TEEN LINE CLASS MEMBERS – We are meeting tomorrow at lunch in Room 292, the Career Services Center. 
Club Meetings/Activities 
MORNING SERVICES will take place on Wednesday, 8/31, in Room 234 at 8:15 A.M. sharp. Please bring your Teffilin, 
Kippah, and Siddur. Kosher breakfast will be served. Come and bring a friend. 
Athletics 
CROSS COUNTRY TRYOUTS are tomorrow at 3:45 P.M. on the track. See Coach Tirozzi; be dressed and ready to run. 
GIRLS’ SOCCER TRYOUTS are tomorrow and Wednesday, 8/31, from 5:00-6:00 P.M. on the upper field. 
GIRLS’ BASKETBALL TRYOUTS are Thursday, 9/1, and Friday, 9/2, from 4:45-6:15 P.M. in the West Gym. 
BOYS’ SOCCER TRYOUTS are tomorrow and Wednesday, 8/31, from 5:00-7:00 P.M. on the stadium field. 
BOYS’ GOLF – Meeting for all last year’s team and this year’s hopefuls will be Wednesday, 8/31, at lunch in Room 701. 
GIRLS’ WATER POLO TRYOUTS are Wednesday, 8/31, at 7:00 A.M. in the Swim Gym. 
 
FOUND: Black LeSportsac…come to House B to identify. 

 
Cell phones are never to be used in the House Offices, in classrooms, or in the Library. They may only be   

used before school, at nutrition and lunch, and after school! Don’t risk having your phone confiscated! 
 

REMEMBER…ELEVATORS ARE OFF-LIMITS TO STUDENTS!   
 

     
« Please advise family, friends, and admirers that flowers, balloons, etc., may NOT be  

delivered to school for students; they are disruptive and will be confiscated. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

“Without a sense of caring, there can be no sense of community.” 
Anthony J. D’Angelo 

 


